Summary of Regular School Board Meeting April 26, 2010.  Meeting was called to order and roll was taken with board member Reed absent.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  Teachers Becky Wolf and JeNean Erickson addressed the board during Open Forum on behalf of a fellow teacher.  They requested that the teacher be allowed to take an additional five days sick leave on behalf of her husband.  There were no additions, deletions or changes to the agenda.  The agenda and the consent agenda were approved unanimously.  Reports were given by Sande Schoenecker of the use of computers in the elementary classrooms.  The Before School Tutoring program was highlighted by teacher Ann Washa and three paraprofessionals that work within the program.  Teaching staff from Raven Stream who attend the Math and Science Academy informed the board of the vast information that they have learned and are applying to lessons in their classrooms.  Superintendent Randy Zitterkopff from the Carver Scott Educational Cooperative addressed the board with the highlights of New Prague first year of membership in the Coop.  The numbers of New Prague students that are participating along with the financial aspect were given to board members.  Recommended action approved the membership with TIES, the milk and bread bids for the next school year and the changes to the student handbooks.  Resolutions were read and adopted for the non-renewal of four secondary teachers.  Motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting at 7:38 pm.

